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Mrs. Maxson’s Class Newsletter 

Reminders & Notes 

This Week’s Learning 

Reading Writing Phonics Math Social 
Studies This week we 

will learn how 
our classroom 

library is 
organized and 
how to use it 

and how to take 
care of the 
books we 
borrow. 

Weekly At-Home Challenge 

Welcome to second grade!  This is the 
newsletter you will receive every Monday.  It 
will include upcoming important dates, the 
things we are learning that we week, and 
anything else that you need to know!  Please 
don’t hesitate to contact me if you have 
questions that aren’t answered in the 
newsletter! 

Tuesday, August 22 & 
Wednesday, August 23 

2:21 dismissals 
 
 

Monday, September 4 
No school for Labor Day 

Look here for a learning challenge to do at 
home in the coming weeks! 

Character Focus 
We are learning how to be good 

learners and kind classmates. 

We are setting 
up our writing 

journals and will 
spend time 
thinking of 

some of our 
favorite things 
to begin making 
lists of things 
we can write 

about this year. 

We are learning 
about “No 

Excuse” words. 
These words 

are kindergarten 
and 1st grade 

words that we 
have “no 

excuse” to spell 
wrong. 

We are taking a 
benchmark 

assessment.  It 
is spread out 
over three 

days.  Students 
will take this 

same test again 
in March to see 

how much 
they’ve 

progressed this 
year. 

We are learning 
how to be good 

learners and 
kind classmates 
and practicing 

working 
together 

effectively. 


